
USTELECOM’S MEMBERS ▶ Connecting Your Community

CALL YOUR LOCAL INTERNET SERVICE PROVIDER or visit  
www.acpbenefit.org and see how the Affordable Connectivity  
Program can help you get connected. 

Internet service providers are working hard to connect all Americans. This includes 
joining the Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP)—the successor to the Emergency 
Broadband Benefit (EBB) program approved in the bipartisan Infrastructure Act—to help 
people facing financial hardship pay for internet service and computers in their homes.

•	 $14.2 billion committed by Congress and the White House to help low-income 
Americans pay for home broadband service.

•	 This help could include up to $30 a month for internet service or up to $75 a month 
on Tribal Lands and up to $100 to buy a computer (laptop, desktop or tablet) if you 
contribute more than $10 and less than $50 toward the purchase price.

You are eligible to receive this benefit if ANY of these apply:

	 Children in your home are eligible for free or reduced-price school lunch.

	 Anyone in your home attends college with the help of a federal Pell Grant.

	 Your household income is 200% or less than the Federal Poverty Guidelines. 

	 You qualify for certain assistance programs, such as SNAP, Medicaid, 
Federal Public Housing Assistance, SSI, WIC, or reduced-cost telephone 
service through the FCC’s Lifeline Program. 

	 Participation in Tribal specific programs, such as Bureau of Indian 
Affairs General Assistance, Tribal TANF, or Food Distribution Program 
on Indian Reservations.

The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) is a program operated by the Federal Communications 
Commission that replaces the Emergency Broadband Benefit Program (EBB Program). The ACP 
benefit is non-transferable and limited to one discount per household.

NEED INTERNET 
SERVICE?  

WE CAN 
HELP.

http://www.acpbenefit.org

